
From: Mark Joy <mjoy@tablerockbank.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 06, 2019 2:44 PM 
To: Comments <Comments@FDIC.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] RIN 3064-ZAO6 
 
I think you delivery of education is good.  I do not have any criticisms.  We participated in the Directors 
College a couple years back and was very happy with the instruction and methods.  Also attended  the 
Ag Forum in KC this past May and really enjoyed that. 
At Examination time, we also learn a lot from the staff you send out to the Banks. 
I’d say keep up the good work! 
 
Mark S. Joy, 
President & CEO 
State Bank of Table Rock 
300 N Nemaha 
Humboldt, NE 68376 
(402) 862-2434 
(402) 862-2457 Fax 
(402) 862-5181 Cell 
MLO#454400 
  
DISCLAIMER:  This email, including attachments, is covered by the Electronics Communications Privacy 
Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521, is confidential, and may be legally privileged. If you are not the addressee 
indicated in this message (or responsible for the delivery of the message to such a person), you may not 
copy or deliver this message to anyone. In such case, you should delete this message, and notify us 
immediately. If you or your employer does not consent to this form of delivery for messages, please 
advise us immediately. Improper use of this message may result in civil or criminal prosecution up to the 
fullest extent allowed by law. Opinions, conclusions, and other information expressed in this message 
are not given or endorsed by my firm or employer unless otherwise indicated by an authorized 
representative of the State Bank of Table Rock. 
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